To: Dept. of environment and conservation Division of water Resources

     I would like to inform you that we are in process of taking action on discharge monitoring reports.  We have already called Britten services to pump some of sludge from tank.  Once we are done with process we will collect samples again and send it to lab to ensure all DRM report come out negative.  Hopefully it will work out for us.  
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Thank you 
Brijesh Dalwadi

